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Fall Meeting and Carnival 
 The annual Fall General Membership Meeting 
will be held on Sunday, September 16, beginning at 
4:00 at the Antelope Park Shelter in Antelope Park.  
After a short meeting the fun really begins – the 
picnic and carnival. 
 Lee’s Restaurant will be catering the picnic 
with chicken, mashed potatoes, and corn.  Included 
in the meal will be beverages. 

 After our meal the always-
popular carnival begins.  Patrons 
try their hands at games such as 
ball toss, spin the wheel, duck 
pond, bean bag toss, tic-tac-toe, 
ring the bottle, and Plinko.  Each 
time they score at a game 
participants win tickets for prizes.  
They can then choose which 
prizes they are interested in 
winning by putting the tickets they 
won into a jar for a specific prize.  
If their name is drawn, they win 
that prize.  Come one, come all for 
a really good time. 

 
Frohlich Juhrestag “Happy Anniversary” 

 
 

SEPTEMBER 
Apome and Kevin Hergenrader 

Marcia and Ronald Piening 
Margaret and Lawrence Rohn 

OCTOBER 
Renae and Austen Jacox 

Annual Broda Dinner 
 Our annual broda dinner is 
once again upon us.  This fall the 
dinner will be on Friday, October 
5th, from 5:00-7:00 p.m. at the 
WSI Hall, 1430 North 10th Street. 
 The “all you can eat” event 
is still only $12 for adults and $6 for children 12 and 
under.  How does roast beef, potatoes and carrots, 
creamy green beans, breads, and desserts sound?  
The talented Paul Loos is your master chef. 
 As per custom, a hand-made quilt will be 
raffled off over the course of the evening.  One 
need not be present to win the quilt.  Quilt tickets 
are $1 each, or six for $5.  Dinner and quilt tickets 
may be purchased from any board member or at 
the door the evening of the broda. 
 The Norwood Park Elementary Leadership 
Club will once again make an appearance as a 
community service project.  They will be there to 
help clear tables and interact with guests. 
 Enjoy food, friends, and fellowship on the 5th! 
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If there is anything you would like to see in future 
issues please contact Jay or Corinne at 402-327-
8962.  We welcome comments and suggestions. 
 

COLOR copies of this and every recent AHSGR 
Lincoln Chapter Newsletter can be found on the 
web at www.ahsgrlincolnchapter.org. 
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North Bottoms Memories 
- - Treasures Found  

Submitted by Becky Schenaman 
 My sister Donna called this morning and 
told me that my favorite neighborhood in Lincoln 
was having their annual garage sale today, so we 
decided to go after lunch.  This is an old 
neighborhood of well-kept homes.  I try to go every 
year because the people that live there collect the 
same old stuff I like. 
 This year was not a good sale day.  I found 
only two items I liked.  For some reason I have not 
gone to a lot of sales this year, but this time I did 
find two neat items. 
 One was a Zither musical harp.  This one 
was made in New Jersey in the early 1900’s by a 
man named Schultz who made musical 
instruments.   

 
But my favorite catch of the day was a Catholic 
church altar piece, “Our Lady of Perpetual Care.” 
 Over the years I have picked up several 
Russian icons of Our Lady, so I put them all 
together and made a display of them at the top of 
my stairwell.  They really look pretty there.  
Sometimes you collect pieces that over the years 
should all be put together.  This is what happened 
to my Our Lady items.  It is strange how we are 
drawn to the same items over and over through the 
years.  I really like to display them where I can see 
them coming up the stairs. 
 Ever since I was a young girl I have liked 
saving things.  One day as a girl my friend Linda 
and I went through the garbage cans at a grocery 
store that was across the street from our house.  It 
was Little Gus’s Market and he had rooms he 
rented in the attic of the store. 
 That day we found a bunch of glass 
negatives from a photographer.  We spent a long 
time looking at them, but being children we were 

not smart enough to take them home.  We left them 
and I have always regretted it.  So, being a 
collector is just in my blood.   

I have spent many years looking in antique 
stores for a black metal cat head that had a push-
up stick.  When you pushed it down the eyes 
flashed.  I had this toy as a child and left it behind 
when we moved.  I found a broken one a few years 
ago and bought it but have never seen another.  
This is how I spent my summer searching for 
treasures and memories.  I hope your summer was 
just as interesting. 
Mocks Goot. 

 
Herzlichen Glukwunsch 

Zum Geburstagl 
“Happy Birthday” 

 
 

SEPTEMBER 
Nancy Borrell 
Jack Chapin 
Donna Day 

Barb Hellrich 
Raymond Hogrefe 

Renae Jacox 
Mike Kapeller 

Peggy Kapeller 
Jerry McInnis 

Ronald Piening 
Judy Runion 
John Schmidt 

Gerald Steinacher 
OCTOBER 

Scott Bridegam 
Frieda Dobler 
Jane Harrison 

Paul Loos 
Don Zurawski 
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2018 Calendar of Upcoming Events     
*additional events added as dates are finalized* 

 

SEPTEMBER                                                                                                                 
Sunday  16th  General Membership Meeting & Picnic Antelope Park Shelter   4:00 p.m. 
Monday  17th Board Meeting    631 “D” Street    7:00 p.m. 
Tuesday 18th Coffee Club    Stauffer’s, 48th & Hwy 2   9:00 a.m. 

OCTOBER                                                                                                                      
Friday  5th Annual Broda Dinner   WSI Hall, 1430 North 10th Street  5:00-7:00 p.m. 
Monday  15th Board Meeting    631 “D” Street    7:00 p.m. 
Tuesday 16th Coffee Club    Stauffer’s, 48th & Hwy 2   9:00 a.m. 

NOVEMBER                                                                                                                  
Monday  19th Board Meeting    631 “D” Street    7:00 p.m. 
Tuesday 20th Coffee Club    Stauffer’s, 48th & Hwy 2   9:00 a.m. 

DECEMBER                                                                                                                   
Tuesday 18th Coffee Club    Stauffer’s, 48th & Hwy 2   9:00 a.m. 
 

2018 Board Members – AHSGR Lincoln Chapter 
OFFICERS: 
President: Paul Loos 400 Fletcher Ave. (68521) 440-6417 loospaul@hotmail.com 
1st Vice President: Jay Jacox 1000 North 81st St. (68505) 327-8962 cjacox@neb.rr.com 
2nd Vice president: Donna Day 235 North 24th St. (68503) 484-5589 dday5@neb.rr.com 
Treasurer: Jane Harrison 3735 Pace Blvd.  (68502) 202-5541 bharrison@neb.rr.com 
Secretary: Corinne Jacox 1000 North 81st St.  (60505) 327-8962 cjacox@neb.rr.com 
Historian: Sharon Buckner 4821 South 55th St. Ct. (68516) 466-4786 
Corresponding Sec: Judy Lawson 4811 South 55th St. Ct. (68516) 420-9580 heyjude@aol.com 
DIRECTORS: 
 Ed Barthule 610 “C St. (68502) 435-0472 
 Karen Johnson 2525 North 69th St. Ct. (68507) 904-4818 karenmarie725@yahoo.com
 Becky Schenaman 817 “Y” St. (68508) 477-1627 
 Don Weber 6201 Normal Blvd. #322 (68506) 489-4898 
 Kay Wood 447 South 40th St.  (68510) 405-1525 
Committee Chairs: 
Dinners: Paul Loos Membership: Corinne Jacox Social: all 
Finance / Audit: Jane Harrison Newsletter: Corinne & Jay Jacox Special Projects: Jay Jacox 
Garage Sale: Corinne & Jay Jacox Program: Jay Jacox Ticket Sales: Judy Lawson 
Genealogy/Folklore: all Publicity: Judy Lawson Webmaster: Corinne Jacox 
Historical: Sharon Buckner Quilt and Raffle: Judy Lawson 

 

Unsere Leute Erinnryng “Our People in Memory” 
Sandra Faye (Bellich) Bridegam   Your Help is Needed 
Leroy Klein       If you are aware of the passing of someone who is a 
Norma J. Somerheiser     German from Russia, please give Judy Lawson, 
Daniel J. Wacker      Corresponding Secretary, a call at:  402-420-9580. 



AHSGR Lincoln Chapter 
1000 North 81st Street 
Lincoln, NE  68505 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AHSGR Lincoln Chapter activities of 2018: 
 

      
Winter Meeting Stars Hockey Spring Meeting Soup Supper Garage Sale  
       

     
Saltdogs Baseball Scheduled: Scheduled: Scheduled:  
 Fall Carnival Broda Dinner Christmas Open House 


